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City of Boise 

Memo 
To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Peter McCullough, Public Works Department 

Date: 1/17/11 

Re: Solid Waste Comments- DRH12-00013, River Edge Apartments 

 
City of Boise Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and has the following 
comments: 
 
 

1. The site plan shows two interior “Trash Rooms” however only one of these rooms provides the 
required vehicular access. 

2. The application indicates 8-yard trash containers will be utilized, however only 3-yard containers 
have wheels and can be moved out of the room for collection. 

3. If 3-yard compactors are proposed, specifications for the compactors are required for review 
prior to approval and compactors must be moved outside the building for collection by building 
staff. 

4. The path from the Trash Room to the parking/loading area must be flat and paved with no curbs 
or other obstructions. 

5. Trash enclosures/containers will be required to comply with all Solid Waste Ordinance 
requirements detailed at:  
 

http://curbit.cityofboise.org/Trash/Commercial/Commercial_Trash_Home/page51871.aspx 
 

 
The applicant may contact me with any questions at 384-3906. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


